Cabinet du
Premier ministre

Office of the
Prime Minister

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0A2

Mr. Roman Zakaluzny

Chairman, UCCLA (Ottawa)

PO Box 57022 Somerset West PO
Ottawa, Ontario

K1R 6P0

May 2, 2019

Dear Mr. Zakaluzny:

On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your
correspondence dated April 15, 2019.

Given that this matter falls within the portfolio of the Minister of Canadian Heritage and
Multiculturalism, the Honourable Pablo Rodriguez, I have taken the liberty to forward a copy of

your letter to his office for consideration.

Please accept my best regards, and thank you once again for writing to the Prime Minister.

Sincerely,

Muna Tojiboeva
Special Assistant — Prime Minister’s Correspondence

[ L

Canada



